
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2007 09:51 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 3rd May 2007

05/03/2007

  

Dear all,  

The next auction to close is Auction 119 closing today at 23:00Hrs GMT.  

Auction 121 will be starting at 18:30Hrs GMT today and a new selection from John Pearson is already open. 

Our next Auction to start shortly will be from Dallas Show.  

We have hooked up with The-Vug.com to bring you a selection of specimens from a number of dealers at the Show.  

This should go live very soon, we hope as the show opens!  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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